Dr. J. A. Billingsley, Huron Building, Kansas City, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Billingsley:

Lest Saturday we had a number of visiting high school boys who are interested in basketball work out in the gymnasium, and Lou Steinmeyer was here. Percy Parks brought him and Schmitty over.

The boys all had a fine work out and I think they en-

I believe Steinmeyer is warning up somewhat - he seems a little more interested than he was at first.

This is just a progress report to let you know how things are combig.

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach,

FCA :AH